This Lions' year we had 3 clubs participate in the Peace Poster Contest. We
continue to encourage more clubs to participate. We had several more before
Covid caused a decline. We had one more club participating this year. Quincy
Valley Lions Clubs' entry won District 19-1. Photo attached.

Marilyn

Note: could not copy picture of poster, Brian Allan.



